From: Yamane, Robert M. [mailto:Robert.Yamane@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 11:09 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: ECM course

Steve

I just returned from the Electronic Counter-Measures course held at the Hazardous Devices School in Huntsville, AL, from 31Aug-04Sep2015. All costs were incurred by the FBI, with no cost to the City.

